
 
 

March 8, 2023  

Media Statement in Response to AMC Press 

Conference 
While we have not seen the complaint, the suggestion that Wellstar Health System in 
any way discriminated against patients and communities is outrageous and false. In 
fact, we are the largest provider of charity care in the state of Georgia and among the 
top 10 providers nationwide, bringing expert, compassionate health services to those 
who need us most.   

Since February 2020, when Wellstar publicly announced a formal search for a partner 
or buyer to find a sustainable path forward, we have been open, honest and transparent 
about the challenges we faced. They were multi-faceted and included the age of AMC’s 
buildings, the fact that utilization was less than half of the bed capacity and a lack of 
public and private support. We connected with healthcare organizations locally, 
regionally and across the country. Potential partners expressed interest, but ultimately 
none were interested. None of these facts were presented or discussed in today’s press 
conference.  

We are focused and committed to continue serving diverse communities throughout the 
region and providing them the specialized programs and resources they need.  
 
 


